
June 18, 2019 

MAYOR ROBERT GARCIA 
CITY OF LONG BEACH 

To: Members of the Cfty Council 

RECOMMENDATION: 

R-23 

To receive and file a report on the recycling grant awarded to the Long Beach 
Conservation Corps by the Coca-Cola Foundation to improve recycling participation in 
coordination with the City's Public Works Department. 

DISCUSSION: 

The Coca-Cola Foundation has awarded the Long Beach Conservation Corps $250,000 
to improve recycling participation. This will be achieved through recycling education 
programs, new recycling bins for public spaces, and recycling street teams at events in 
Long Beach. The Conservation Corps of Long Beach will be placing recycling bins at 
beaches and parks. In addition, the Corps will be partnering with Long Beach 
Environmental Services Bureau on a door-to-door recycling awareness program on how 
and where to recycle household items. ' 

FISCAL IMPACT: 

There is no fiscal impact. 

SUGGESTED ACTION: 

Approve recommendation. 

~mltted, 

Mayor Robert Garcia 
City of Long Beach 
Dated: June 10, 2019 
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